
ATTENTION all Undergraduate Students
Please note that the

?
Canadian Association of Physicists (C.A.P.)

UNIVERSITY PRIZE EXAMINATION ?
will take place on

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2008

in Room 318
(Department of Physics & Astronomy - Hennings Building)

from 10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.

The  CAP  University  Prize  Examination  is  a  nation-wide  competition  among
undergraduates  studying  physics.  The  Educational  Trust  Fund  of  the  Canadian
Association of Physicists provides a first prize, the Lloyd G. Elliott Prize, of $600, a
second prize of $300, and a third prize of $150. In addition, the winner of the first prize
receives an all-expenses-paid trip to the CAP's Annual Congress to receive his/her
prize at the banquet.  All undergraduate students are encouraged to take this exam,
and as further encouragement, the Physics & Astronomy Department will award $500
to each U.B.C. student who places in the top ten nationally.

All  exams  from  1995-2007  as  well  as  other  information  are  available  at
http://www.phas.ubc.ca/~iaffleck/cap/

We encourage all students to do as many old problems as possible.  

Next Practice Session: Wednesday Jan 16, 6PM-8PM, Hennings 318

l

Please see web site for more information about training sessions.  We encourage talented
students in any year of study to participate. In the 2007 competition a UBC 1st year student
came 8th in Canada!


